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PATIENT PARTICIPATION GROUP
Wednesday 12th August 2015 @ 5.30pm

Present
Staff

Tom Weake - GP

Liz Wilson – Practice Manager

Caroline Moyses – QoF Facilitator

PPG Members
Laverne Caddy

Phil Carson
Margaret Estlick
Karen Beckett – PPG Member (virtual)
Paul Hanage – PPG member (virtual)

Apologies

Ian McAllister
Liz Keasley

The minutes of the previous meeting (03/06/2015) were distributed with the agenda for this evening, along with the meeting with Boots Pharmacy (17/06/2015).  A draft version of the ‘Terms of Reference’ for the group have been distributed also.

Matters Arising

Caroline reminded those that have not yet provided a biography for the website to provide one please.


Go ahead with ordering the poster display unit discussed previously.  Art work posters for advertising the group by Truro College?  ?Ian

Regarding the actions points raised at the last meeting:


Action point 1
To arrange a meeting with the Truro Health Park ‘Boots Chemist’ Manager.  Outcome: We have now had a meeting with Boots the Chemist.  Samantha the Pharmacist joined us on 17th June.  The minutes of this meeting were distributed prior to this meeting and given again this evening.  They are also available in the waiting rooms at Lander and in the PPG file in Caroline’s office.  Boots are working hard to alleviate the problems that have been occurring.  We should look at this again later in the year with ?patient survey to see if things have improved from the view of the patient.  Job shadowing has now taken place, with both parties now more aware of how each establishment works. 
Action point 2

To arrange a meeting with Three Spires Practice to see if we could hold a joint PPG meeting regularly in order to pool resources and patient provisions:  Outcome: Tuesday 15th September was booked for our joint meeting.  Unfortunately, 3Spires appear to have double booked so our joint meeting has now been postponed.  Mr Caddy will liaise with Penny (3Spires PPG) to arrange another date.
Correspondence 

Email read from Ian McAllister sending his apologies for non-attendance this evening.  He also requested the Zero Suicide project be mentioned.  Liz has discussed this with the Partners but there was not a great deal of feedback.  ?Tom
Email read from Julie Crockford to say that she would like to participate in future meetings and has been unable to do so previously due to work commitments.

Email read from Julie Benson apologising for not being able to attend meetings; suggesting that we arrange meeting dates in advance to help planning around other commitments.

Email read from Liz Keasley explaining that she is unable to make the next meeting or the joint meeting and she suggested that she would stand down from the group.  We felt that Liz contributes well to the group and should consider remaining with us.  
This created a discussion regarding attendance at meetings and it was decided that members need to be able to attend at least four of the six yearly arranged meetings if meetings are prearranged for the year to come.
Email read from Kate Trewhella to say that she has decided to stand down as a PPG member as she is unable to make the meetings.

KCCG PPG email

No emails received.
PPG Budget

We have received a payment for £1066.24 from the TV advertising.  Liz read out the businesses that have signed up to use the service.  The advertising board and ?business cards to be paid for from this budget.
Caroline suggested that we use some of this money to join the National Association of Patient Participation Groups.  The fee is £60 for the first year and £40 thereafter annually.  Everyone was in agreement.  Caroline to arrange registration for this.  (done)
Any Other Business
Liz explained that next week we are due our Care Quality Commission visit.  Laverne and Ian have offered to attend to represent the PPG.

It was decided to take part in the ‘World’s Biggest Coffee Morning’ 25th September.  Liz W will enquire about the use of the Resource Room at the Health Park for the venue as this is easily accessible for all patients and is on the corridor to the reception areas, hopefully helping us to catch a few on the way! Caroline to order the Macmillan coffee morning pack from the website.  (done).  If anyone could provide cakes and biscuits for this event please let me know – thank you.
Flu clinic season is about to start shortly and it was felt that this was a good place to advertise the PPG.  Caroline to make sure business cards and PPG Member badges be available for when these clinics begin.  Anyone wishing to help promote the group is more than welcome to attend these clinics.  Clinics will also be held at the branch surgery at Threemilestone.  Clinic dates will be emailed to your Chairman when these have been organised.  Your help would be very much appreciated.
Phil Carson has provided a draft ‘Terms of Reference’ for your PPG (attached).  Please have a look through this and let me/Phil know by mid-September any additions/changes that you feel are necessary.  We can then publish this on the website and in the waiting rooms.
Liz W discussed the results from the Productive General Practice Programme and explained the displays that were on show in the conference room.  This is an ongoing programme and the group will be kept up-to-date as we move along with this.

Date of next meetings; to be held at the Lander Conference Room:

Wednesday November 4th 2015

Wednesday January 6th 2016

Wednesday March 2nd 2016

Wednesday May 4th 2016

Wednesday July 6th 2016

Wednesday September 7th 2016

Wednesday November 2nd 2016

The meetings will be held at 5.30pm.
MEETING CLOSED: 6.30pm
Minutes by Caroline Moyses
Info for group:

http://www.napp.org.uk/
http://www.patients-association.com/
